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Dear Parents/Carers and Children 
 
As I am sure you would agree, this is not how we 
imagined, or wanted to begin, a new school term. 
However myself and Goldsmith staff would like to 
thank you for your patience and support whilst we 
have been working hard planning and delivering live 
learning across school. This has ensured the pupils’ 
of Goldsmith are being given the best learning 
opportunities during these challenging times. Your 
support has been incredible and we are so very 
grateful. If you are experiencing difficulties, please do 
not hesitate to contact school.  
 
Myself and the team are looking forward to when we 
can welcome you all back into school, so once again 
our corridors are full of the children's voices and 
laughter.  
 
Please remember to stay safe and follow the 
government guidance. We are always only one call 
away. 
 
Mrs Bridgwood 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

Critical Worker Information!   
 

 

Goldsmith will continue to provide spaces for children of critical workers, if needed. 
Please follow the government guidelines for the criteria regarding ‘critical workers’. 
As always, places will be provided to those most in need and there are limitations 
regarding the amount of pupils we can take.  
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Remote Learning! 
 
 

As you are aware, the staff at Goldsmith are 
delivering remote learning for your children 
during these challenging times. If for any 
reason you experience any difficulties while 
using the remote learning, please do not 
hesitate to contact us and we will be happy to 
assist where possible​. 

 

 
 
 
Please send photos of your children enjoying remote 
learning to their year group email:  
goldsmithreception1@gmail.com 
nurserygoldsmith@gmail.com 
goldsmithgoldilocks@gmail.com 
year1@goldsmith.windsoracadmeytrust.org.uk 
year2@goldsmith.windsoracademytrust.org.uk 
year3@goldsmith.windsoracademytrust.org.uk 
year4@goldsmith.windsoracademytrust.org.uk 
year5@goldsmith.windsoracademytrust.org.uk 
year6@goldmsith.windsoracademytrust.org.uŻʴ
ʴ
BǈƳŨƈŜʳǂŤŨƹʳǂŨƆŃʳƐŚʳƳŃƆƐǂŃʳſŃĘƳƈŨƈŜʊʳŨǂʳŨƹʳŨƆƯƐƳǂĘƈǂʳŚƐƳʳǈƹʳǂƐʳĶƐƈǂŨƈǈŃʳǂƐʳƯƳƐǂŃĶǂʳǥƐǈƳʳĶŤŨſļƳŃƈʊʳǂŤŃƳŃŚƐƳŃʴ
ǟŃʳĘƳŃʳĘƹŻŨƈŜʳƯĘƳŃƈǂƹʖĶĘƳŃƳƹʳǂƐʳĴŃʳǞŨŜŨſĘƈǂʳŨƈʳƆƐƈŨǂƐƳŨƈŜʳǂŤŃŨƳʳĶŤŨſļʰƹʳƐƈſŨƈŃʳĘĶǂŨǞŨǂǥʉʳÕſŃĘƹŃʳſƐƐŻʳĘǂʳǂŤŃʴ
ŚƐſſƐǟŨƈŜʳǟŃĴƹŨǂŃƹʳĘƹʳǂŤŃǥʳƯƳƐǞŨļŃʳǈƹŃŚǈſʳŨƈŚƐƳƆĘǂŨƐƈʳƐƈʳŤƐǟʳǂƐʳŻŃŃƯʳǥƐǈƳʳĶŤŨſļƳŃƈʳƹĘŚŃʳǟŤŨſƹǂʳǈƹŨƈŜʳǂŤŃʴ
ŨƈǂŃƳƈŃǂʋʴ
ʴ
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ 
https://www.internetmatters.org/ 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 
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